
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
03/31/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office was dispatched to the Kingston Valero on 

03/29/2014 at approximately 4:30 a.m. in reference to someone who had broken in.  

 

Deputies arrived on the scene and were able to review the stores video surveillance 

system. The video shows someone that appears to be a male, wearing light colored 

coveralls, a toboggan, and a bandana around his face break a window in the front of 

the store and enter.  The suspect was in the store a few minutes and was able to steal 

an unknown amount of cigarettes.  

 

Witnesses reported seeing the suspect leave the store on foot walking north on St. 

Rt. 159. 

 

This incident is currently under investigation. 

 

 

Attached to this release is a still image of the suspect inside the store. Sheriff 

Lavender is requesting anyone with information to contact his office at 740-773-

1185 or Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers anonymously at 740-773-TIPS (8477). 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 


